PORT OF GUAM .
ATURIDAT | PUETTON GUAHAN . Eddie Baza Caivo

G U M Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port Governor of Guam
»_ - 1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201, Piti, Guam 96925 g e Ray Tenorio

Telephone:671-477-5931/35 Facsimile:671-477-2689/4445 > 4

Website: www.portguam.com

Lieutenant Governor

=

INVITATION FOR BID

IFB No. PAG-CIP-018-003

CONTAINER YARD IMPROVEMENTS - Trench Drain Repairs and Upgrades

The Port Authority of Guam (PAG), a public corporation and autonomous agency of the Government of
Guam, will receive sealed bids for the Container Yard Improvements-Trench Drain Repairs and
Upgrades.

Bids will be received as described in the bid and contract documents until 2:00 P.M., Monday, May 7,
2018, Chamorro Standard Time (Guam Time), at the Procurement Office, located at the 2»d Floor of the
PAG Administration Building. All bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the PAG Board of
Directors Conference Room. Late bid submittals will not be considered.

All bids must be accompanied by a bid security in the amount of 15% of the total bid price. Bid security
may be in a form of a bid bond, certified check or cashier’s checks made payable to the PAG. An Electronic
copy of the Invitation for Bid (IFB-PAG-CIP-018-003) may be picked up at the Port’s Procurement Office
on the 2nd floor of the Administration Building for a $25.00 fee. A printed copy of IFB-PAG-CIP-018-003
can also be picked up at the Procurement Office for a $75.00 fee. All interested bidders must completely
fill out the bidder’s register and pay fees prior to receiving any copies. Information on this IFB may be
posted on the Port’s website where maps and drawings can be uploaded.

A pre-bid meeting will be held in the PAG Board of Directors Conference Room at 10:00 A.M., Chamorro

Standard time (Guam Time), Tuesday, April 24, 2018. Site visit of the proposed project location is
tentatively scheduled for 10:00am, Thursday, April 26, 2018. All bidders are encouraged to

attend.

The deadline for all Request for Inquiries (RFI) will be at 4:00pm, Chamorro Standard Time (Guam
Time) on Monday, April 30, 2018.

The PAG reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any and all informalities, and to
disregard all nonconforming or conditional bids or counter proposals when in PAG’s opinion, such
rejection or waiver will be in the Authority’s best interest.

For additional information, contact Mr. Mark A. Cabrera, Buyer Il at (671) 477-5931 ext. 269 or email at:
macabrera@portguam.com

7GANNE M.S. BROWN
General Managel&ﬂo

This Advertisement is paid with Government funds:
PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM

Port of Guam, Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer.
Complaints of discrimination should be sent to the Human Resources Division.



